
 

 
 
29 March 2023 
 

Correction to UPDATED FY 2023 EARNINGS OUTLOOK 
NAMOI COTTON LIMITED (ASX: NAM) 

 
Namoi Cotton Limited (‘Namoi’ or the ‘Company’) released an announcement on 28 March 2023 to 
update shareholders on expected earnings for FY2023 to differ from its previously published guidance 
on 22 December 2022. The statement erroneously stated: 

 delayed ginning season, extending the sale of cottonseed and mote which will be realised 
FY2025. 

This is corrected to: 

 delayed ginning season, extending the sale of cottonseed and mote which will be realised in 
FY2024. 

This change does not impact the EBITDA outlook for FY2023 or volume outlook for FY2024. 
 
There are no other changes to the announcement.  
 
This announcement was approved by the Board of Namoi Cotton. 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Namoi Cotton Limited 
John Stevenson 
Chief Executive Officer 
(07) 4631-6104 
 
<end> 


